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Dear Parents, 
 
Warm greetings to all! 
 
At BBPS, the spirit of learning extends far beyond the classroom walls. We believe in nurturing every child’s 
potential by offering enriching experiences that spark creativity, collaboration, and joy. One such vibrant platform 
is the *SUMMER CAMP*, an annual celebration of imagination and growth. 
 
As we approach the sun-kissed days of the Summer Break, the best way to embrace the season is by diving into a 
pool of thoughtfully designed, engaging activities. We are delighted to invite young learners to the *Summer 
Camp 2025*, scheduled from *19th May to 6th June 2025*. 
 
Those eager to be part of this exciting journey must collect the registration form from their Class Teacher and 
ensure it is submitted no later than *1st May 2025*. 
 
Let this summer be a canvas of creativity, discovery, and fun! 
 

Wishing everyone a joyful and fulfilling summer!          
 
Regards 
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